
 

MCGA Tee Box Committee Recommendations (11/11/2021) 

We as a tee box/handicap committee met and have the following recommendations.  

In regards to handicaps, we recommend to continue having the software we have invested in to 
continue working as it is intended.  How the handicaps are generated is proprietary information 
and unless we want to move to another software or straight USGA, we should let the system 
work as intended. (We invested in this software, we should use it as intended. The company 
continues to make improvements which should benefit us in the future. If we find the software 
not working well for us, we can further discuss at that time.) 

 

We also recommend no changes to the Age + Handicap number of 80 to qualify moving up to 
the next tee box. (We believe this is currently working well and no changes are needed.) 

 

We DO recommend changing the number of course handicap (aka "the standard tee handicap") 
to 23 for anyone else to move up to the next tee box.  (At this time, there is only one stroke 
disadvantage to move up a tee box and in most courses that becomes more of an advantage.  
Until we research other ways to implement the accurate stroke count for moving up, we 
believe changing the qualifying course handicap to 23 should work itself out for now.) 

 

We also recommend NO to super senior tee boxes. (We do not have enough information or 
participants that warrants any changes) 


